LetsDance COVID-19 Opening Guidance

The time has come for us to re-start and ensuring you all get back dancing! We have introduced some new measures for the safety of our customers and staff and in-line with Government guidelines and those set by The Hub.



We will re-open our doors on Tuesday 28th July 2020.

Measures in place:

- If you or any family member have symptoms of COVID-19 please DO
 NOT attend any of our classes or private lessons
- **Enter** through the main doors to which ever room your class is in, arriving on time for your class and ensure you hand sanitise/**Exit** after your class **immediately**, again ensuring you have hand sanitised the foyer upstairs will be for registration only and no loitering.
- Classes will be **40 minutes** allowing a **5 minutes** turnaround between classes to ensure the room is cleaned/sanitised and empty ready for the next class.
- Class numbers are limited to **16 spaces** only and you and your partner must be from the same household/bubble unfortunately we are unable to partner any solo dancers at this time.
- You must now book your class online using our new Booking System on the
 website www.letsdancebham.co.uk/classes booking will open 7 days in
 advance and is a first come first serve basis. Payment to be made on arrival
 at registration with the correct change if possible.
- We will be operating a track and trace system.
- Teachers and Class Assistants are on a **non-touch policy** and will **be social distancing** while teaching.
- Please bring your own drink/water as no refreshments will be available for the foreseeable future.
- Masks/Gloves maybe worn at your discretion.
- **Private Lessons** are now available to book please contact us if you are interested.
- Social Dances and Practice Nights have been suspended until further notice.

We have put these measures in place as your safety is our priority – as the guidelines change and measures are lifted we will update our guidance accordingly.

We look forward to welcoming you all back and getting back to dancing.

Thank you for all your ongoing support,

Team LetsDance